
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: GDZ/LBY 
 

15th July 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Sadly, due to the ongoing COVID-19 crisis, we have been unable to celebrate the 
fantastic achievements of Year 11 and say goodbye in the way we would in normal 
circumstances. 
 
However, we have created a website to celebrate your child’s time at Outwood Academy 
Portland.  The website is a commemoration of their five years at the Academy, including 
photographs, awards and messages from staff.  There is also the opportunity for students 
to thank any staff who supported them on their journey through school, should they wish 
to do so. 
 
The website can be found at the link below and accessed by your child’s Academy 
Google Account.  If your child has lost or forgotten their details, please contact Mr 
Emmerson (Learning Manager) on 01909 471010 extension 208. 
 
https://sites.google.com/portland.outwood.com/yr11leavers 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mr G Dzoboku 
Principal 
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